
          

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

By Kent Pike  

Happy Sunday Happy Rotarians!   
Thank you for attending my virtual installation last week, Covid-19 has us doing things a 
lot differently. As we reflect on this July 4th Holiday weekend, we as Rotarians must lead 
by the words of our Fore Fathers, that all men (Humans) are created equal.  
No other organization, I can think does more for Humanity across our world than the 
Members of Rotary. Rotary opens doors for us as Rotarians to do good in our world. 
This week I encourage you to pause and see how you can do good and be a hero to our 
community. I look forward to Zooming with you on July 13th at our Normal Time.  
Please send your 4th of July pictures to Ineke for the Newsletter.  
Have a Safe and Blessed week.   

 

 
We meet at: 
 

Spare Time Bowling Alley  
16317 Statesville Rd  
Huntersville, NC 28078 
 
Every Monday 
from 5:30 till 6:30 PM 
 
For info contact: 
Ineke Wilson – 704-905-5002 
Website: https://huntersville-happy-
hour-rotary.org/ 
 

Upcoming programs, 
speakers and events: 
June 29 – Installation of new officers 
July 1 – New Rotary Year  
July 6 – No Meeting – Indepence Day 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Club Service 
 

Happy Birthday 
July 14 – Rick Zoerb 
July 15 – Fred Whaples 
 

Happy Anniversary 
July 31 – George & Eileen Solomon 
 

 
 
 
 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.conferenceroomsystems.com%2FZoom-Pro-Annually-p%2Fzoom-pro-annually.htm&psig=AOvVaw01PYb_4PqAmjZ9E2AW_XrK&ust=1585535762928000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCNCltpbTvugCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
https://maps.google.com/?q=16317+Statesville+Rd+%0D+*Huntersville,+NC+28078*&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=16317+Statesville+Rd+%0D+*Huntersville,+NC+28078*&entry=gmail&source=g
https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fmy.rotary.org%2Fsites%2Fdefault%2Ffiles%2Fstyles%2Frotary_responsive_435%2Fpublic%2FT1920_EN.png%3Fitok%3DWIXQxhOq&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fmy.rotary.org%2Fen%2Fnews-media%2Foffice-president%2Fpresidential-theme&docid=erG-MXUPeNzIUM&tbnid=zzOnG-SWdCb5mM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjd9siQsqLiAhXL1lkKHWOjB9kQMwhNKAAwAA..i&w=435&h=326&bih=760&biw=1639&q=rotary%20connects%20the%20world%20logo&ved=0ahUKEwjd9siQsqLiAhXL1lkKHWOjB9kQMwhNKAAwAA&iact=mrc&uact=8


 

Club Officers 
 

Kent Pike 
President 
 
 
Eileen Solomon 
President-Elect 

 
 
Ineke Wilson  
Secretary, Club Bulletin 

 
 
Mike Fitzgerald 
Club Treasurer 
 

 
Club Service 

 
Tom Ford  
Sergeant-at-Arms  
 
Ed Lowry 
Sergeant Assistant 

 
Lise Squillace  
Club Greeter 
 
Gay Rudisill  
Club Happy Dollars 

 
Bob Wilson  
Club Fundraising 
 

 Bob Gors  
Club Membership  

 
Peter Capponi  
Club Socials 

 
Walter Siegenthaler 
Club Programs / Speakers 
 
Kent Pike 
Club Entertainment 
 
Cheryl Holt 
Club Raffle 
 
Eileen Solomon 
Public Relations 
 
Shayna Inman 
Public Relations 
 
Erik Franzen 
Club Website 
 
 

 
 
 

Community Service - People of Action Needed  
Tuesday, July 7, and Thursday, July 9 These volunteer opportunities have been 
serving ongoing needs during COVID-19. Both of these facilities employ safety 
measures to ensure proper distancing and supply masks and other PPE to volunteers. 
Please sign up at the below link(s) as soon as possible. If you have trouble with these 
links, please contact Kevin Kendrick at bkkendrick@outlook.com.  
We need 8 volunteers for NC-MedAssist and 10 volunteers for Second Harvest.  
 

Registration links:  
NC-MedAssist / July 7th (AM shift) 9am – 12pm  
https://events.elevationoutreach.com/events/27334  
 

Second Harvest / July 9th (AM shift) 9am – 12pm  
https://events.elevationoutreach.com/events/27279  

2017-2018 – President Walter Siegenthaler 

2018-2019 – President Mike Fitzgerald 

2019-2020 – President Mark Kincer 

Thank you to the past leaders of our club. 
Our club is one of the best clubs in the district 
because of the members and those who have lettuce.  

mailto:bkkendrick@outlook.com
https://events.elevationoutreach.com/events/27334
https://events.elevationoutreach.com/events/27279


  

Community Service 
 
Erik Franzen 
Community Service  
 
Tom Schiaffo 
Community Service 
 
Joyce Schiaffo 
Community Service 
 
Kim Van Sickler 
Community Service 
 
Kitty Long 
Community - Lydia’s Loft 
 

International Service 
 
Cori Stuart 
International Service Chair 
 
Debbie Jackson  
Foundation Chair 
 

Vocational Service 
 
Mike Fitzgerald 
Vocational Service Chair 
 

Youth Service  
 
Erin Lyons  
Huntersville Elementary 
 
John Beiler  
High Schools 
 

 Fred Whaples  
 North Meck High School 
 

Lew Davis  
 Mallard Creek High School 

 

 

Past Presidents 
 

Mark Kincer 
2019-2020 
 

Mike Fitzgerald 
2018-2019 
 

Walter Siegenthaler 
2017-2018 
 

Debbie Jackson 
2016-2017 
 

Michael Dane 
2015-2016 
 

Ineke Wilson 
2014-2015 
 
Huntersville Happy Hour 

 Chartered June 16, 2014 

 

2014-2015 – Charter President Ineke Wilson 

2015-2016 – President Michael Dane 

2016-2017 – President Debbie Jackson 


